
My biggest concern in life, has been having to fight terrorist on our soil. 
It is true that our risk level is somewhat reduced, for now, but that is 
why I have guns, for self preservation against the bad guys. As you 
know, the bad guys do not follow laws anyway. 
So gun restriction laws eliminate self protection of the good guys, and 
have no effect whatsoever on the bad guys. 
Now we understand that the Portland Police are over 100 officers 
short. That is not very reassuring that we could count on the 
government to protect us. I urge you to just eliminate SB 978 from 
consideration. 
Thank you, 
 
Gary Coe 
503 789 2071 
 
 


